TAYLORSVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

School SBDM Council
Steven C. Rucker, Chair
5:15 pm.


MINUTES


Jan. 25, 2016
The TES SBDM Meeting was called to order at 5:15 pm in the TES Library Meeting Center by Steven Rucker, Chairman.  
Members present:  Ericka Pope, Steven Rucker, Stacy Hieb, Brandie Kinzel, Crystal Little, Joshua Seabolt, April Roberts, Connie Bowman – SBDM Secretary

Guests:  Rick Vincent, Janet Allen

Opening Business:

A motion was made by Brandie Kinzel to accept the agenda with flexibility, second by Stacy Hieb.  The minutes of the December 14th meeting were read, no additions or corrections were made to the minutes.

Good News Report: Mr. Rucker reported the FLIP Night on December 15th was a huge success.  We had roughly 400 in attendance.

Student Achievement Report/Data:

Mr. Rucker reported that he was not able to bring the Map Testing Data.  The high school is not finished with testing.  He will hopefully have this data by February meeting.  However, Mr. Rucker did report that we have seen positive growth in Grades 3-5.  We have a slight achievement gap in Grades K & 1.  Cheryl Block, OVEC Behavior Specialist, will be coming in to work with these grades.
School Improvement Planning:
The next FLIP night is to be announced.  We usually align dates with the end of quarter.  Those dates have changed with the snow days.  We will know more at our next meeting.  

Budget Report/Treasurer’s Report
The treasurer’s report was presented.  All teachers need to have their allocated money spent by the end of February. 
Standing/Program Review/Ad Hoc Committee Reports:
Mr. Rucker reported that Program Reviews will be evaluated.  We will bring the Program Review to the March meeting to be finalized and submit to Mr. Abell by April 1.  This is due to the state by June 1.
Program Review artifacts due to respective leaders:
a. Writing – Brandie Kinzel

b. Arts & Humanities – Erin Kelley

c. Primary Program – Amber Waller

d. Vocational/Practical Living – Heidi Heiss or Jennifer Hahn

e. World Language/Global Competencies – Kasey Goodlett

Bylaw or Policy Review/Readings/Adoption:
Copies of Policy Revisions were presented for Policies 1, 2, 3, & 3A.  These will be discussed at February meeting.  Please review these fully before meeting. 
OLD BUSINESS
2016-17 Kindergarten Registration: 6 registered during December FLIP night.
NEW BUSINESS
Student Voice Surveys will be given through Technology Special Area Rotation.  The deadline is Mar. 14th.
1. Grades 3-5 – using IC version

2. Grades K-2 – online survey

Draft Technology Plan – First reading was presented.  Final reading will be presented at the February meeting.
Spring Fling Date – Apr. 22 - Meeting Dates to be announced
Ground breaking for new building – Hopefully breaking ground in March – 18 month timeline on construction should put us in the new school by August, 2017.
21st Century Learners Grant Application – Submitted this week – we should have an answer on this by April.  
Upcoming Deadlines/Next Meeting Date and Preliminary Agenda:
f. Student Voice Survey – Jan. 4 – Mar. 14

g. Program Review data – due to Mr. Abell by Apr. 1

h. Upcoming Meeting Dates:  Feb. 22, Mar. 21

Climate Committee Report: Minutes were presented by Crystal Little with discussion.
A motion to adjourn was made at 6:07 pm by Brandie Kinzel, seconded by Stacy Hieb.
SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT

Taylorsville Elementary School promotes a safe, nurturing and rigorous academic community where diverse learners are provided engaging work to ensure their academic and social success.
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